
Letter of Concern: Lack of Transparency in 

Reporting 

Date: [Insert Date] 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

[Email Address] 

[Phone Number] 

 

[Recipient's Name] 

[Recipient's Title] 

[Media Organization's Name] 

[Organization's Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I am writing to express my concern regarding the recent coverage of [specific topic or event] by 

[Media Organization's Name]. As a reader and a member of the community, I believe that 

transparency is crucial in maintaining trust with your audience. 

It has come to my attention that the reporting on [specific issue] has lacked adequate 

transparency. Key information regarding [specific details] has either been omitted or presented in 

a way that does not fully inform the public. This raises questions about the ethical standards 

upheld by your organization. 

I urge you to reevaluate the editorial decisions that led to this lack of clarity and to implement 

measures that ensure accountability and integrity in your reporting moving forward. Public trust 

in media is paramount, and I hope to see improvements that reflect a commitment to ethical 

journalism. 



Thank you for your attention to this matter. I look forward to your response and to seeing 

positive changes in future reporting. 

 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 


